LINWOOD TOWNSHIP

ANOKA COUNTY
22817 Typo Creek Drive N.E.
Stacy, MN 55079
(612)462-2812 - Fax (651) 462-0500
E-Mail: info@linwoodtownship.org
Website: http://linwoodtownship.org

REQUEST FOR AGGREGATE PROPOSAL

The Board of Supervisors of the Town of Linwood will receive sealed quotes for the 2024 season
for up to 3,700 tons of Class 5 Aggregate and 65 tons of Limestone Aggregate. The material shall
meet the requirements of the Minnesota Department of Transportation (MnDOT) Standard
Specifications for Construction, 2016 Edition, Section 3138.2.D Surfacing Aggregate and Section
3138.2.E Gradation Requirements per Table 3138-3 except as modified below.

Class 5 per MnDOT 3138 shall be modified to 10-12% passing the No. 200 sieve. The quote price
per ton shall include hauling, spreading, grading, and packing the material on specified Linwood
Township roads, as directed.

Gravel thickness and width will be as directed by the Linwood Township Road Supervisor.

The Contractor shall provide a Certificate of Liability Insurance and proof of Workman’s
Compensation Insurance with Linwood Township listed as the Certificate Holder. Upon approval
of the submitted letter and material compliance, the Contractor will be given the approval by
the Township to start the work.

Maps of the Township roads for the additional surface aggregate are available in the Township
Office.

Sealed quotes clearly marked “2024 Additional Aggregate” will be accepted at the Linwood Town
Hall, 22817 Typo Creek Drive, Stacy, MN 55079, or by email to treasurer@linwoodtownship.org,
until 5:00 pm on April 4, 2024. The quote accepted will be good through September 1, 2024.

The Linwood Town Board reserves the right to reject any or all quotes. The Township further
reserves the right to award each contract to the lowest responsible contractor as determined by
the Town Board of Supervisors.

For more information, contact Jonn Olson, Road Supervisor at (651) 200-0864.

By Order of the Linwood Town Board

Pamela Olson, Clerk
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